
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 

 

MEMO 

 

 

Date: December 21, 2017 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent   

  

From:  Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

 

Re:  Action Memo 

 January 24, 2018 Board Meeting 

 

 

Requesting Board approval to develop curriculum for the staff members listed below at the 

current miscellaneous pay rate of $37.00 per hour. District funding will be used. At this time, 

she will be creating benchmark assessments aligned to the new curriculum. 

 

Amy Witkoski   Math – Kindergarten   10 additional hours 

 


